
Role: Year Group Leader (Year 2) 

Salary: Main Professional Grade / UPS depending on experience plus Year Leader TLR 
of £2800.00. 

School: THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Contract type: Full-time and permanent  

Suitable for: Experienced teacher    Year Group: Year 2 

Start date: September 2022 

The Coppice Primary School, Shawhurst Lane, Hollywood, Birmingham B47 5JN 

The Coppice is one of the top performing schools in the area. We are annually over-subscribed, 
being a hugely popular school. We have a great reputation for being a warm, welcoming and 
supportive school. Though in a semi-rural part of Worcestershire, we closely border Birmingham 
and Solihull.  
 
We are looking to appoint a dedicated, talented Teacher who is committed to ensuring the 
highest quality of teaching and learning for our Year 2 pupils through research-informed practice 
in line with the accompanying job description and person specification. 
 
This is an exciting time to join our school as it continues its development under a new 
Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team. 
 

Benefits of joining our team: 

• A chance to make a real difference to the lives and aspirations of some of our children. 

• A new, exciting and well-designed curriculum to deliver to our children. 

• There is great support for any newcomer from both the Senior Leadership Team and your 
year group colleagues. As we are three form entry, you will be working with a team of 
experienced staff. 

• Our children are lovely, well-behaved and very motivated to learn. 

• Being a large school, there are opportunities for career development. 

• We place a high degree of importance on the professional development of staff. Including 
membership to the National College that all staff have access to. 

• Staff laptop for every teacher.  

• We offer a subsidised BUPA membership 

If you would like to visit our lovely school, please contact the Headteacher: Billy Hutt, by 
contacting our school office at office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk.  

For further information, please visit our website (www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk).  

mailto:office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/


The Coppice Primary School is wholly committed to safeguarding our children, and, as part of 
this, the successful candidate will be subject to enhanced safeguarding checks. 

Closing date: Friday 5th May 2023 (though, we would welcome applications any time 
before this date). Just download and return the application form. 

Shortlisting will take place during the week commencing 8th May 2022 and candidates 
selected for observation, task completion and interview will be notified by Friday 13th May 
2022. 

Observations, tasks and interviews will take place during the week beginning 15th May 
2022 at The Coppice Primary School. 

 


